
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, March 15, 1966

LIBRARY: The library will close for Spring Vacation this Thursday evening 
at 5:00.

It will be open Monday, March 28 from 8:00 a.m, till 5 iQ0 p.m. 
and will resume normal hours on Tuesday the 29th.

MAIL: Are you not getting mail? Perhaps someone has been trying to send 
you some money! The post office informed u.s that mail incorrectly 
addressed is being returned to the sender. The correct form is:

Sender

Your Name 
Northwest College 
P.0. Box 579 
Kirkland, Wash. 98033

612

Your box number must not be listed as part of the address. It is 
being confused with the box numbers at the post office. The place 
for your box number is in the lower -left-hand corner.

BANQUET: Please remember the Athletic Banquet and Dress-up Night this 
Wednesday during the dinner hour.


